
Memorial High School 

2022-23  PARKING INFORMATION 

Parking is limited!  A student’s grade level determines what kind of parking is available.  

SENIORS – All Seniors are eligible to purchase a permit, which will give them non-assigned parking in the front, 
back and field house lots.   

JUNIORS - Juniors who are selected from the lottery held at the end of their sophomore year are eligible to 
purchase a permit. This will allow them non-assigned parking in the red spaces located at the back of the 
church lot. Lottery spots will not be saved if the student does not want to purchase a permit when their name is 
selected. 

SOPHOMORES – Sophomores are not permitted to park on campus unless they have purchased a Spirit permit 
from the PTA or Booster Club.  A lottery will be held at the end of their sophomore year to determine which 
students will be eligible to park at the church for their junior year.  If you do not enter the lottery as a 
sophomore, you will not be eligible to park on campus as a junior. 

FRESHMEN – Freshmen are not permitted to park on campus. 

SPIRIT SPOTS 

Spirit spots can be purchased for the year from either the Booster Club or PTA for any fully licensed MHS 
student, regardless of grade level.  Watch the PTA newsletter, PTA (mhspta.com) and Booster Club 
(memorialboosterclub.com) websites for more information.  24/7 assigned parking is available to any student, 
regardless of their grade level.   Auction prices vary. 

PTA will raffle one spirit spot in April or May – ticket prices vary but are usually less than $25. 

STUDENT ELIGIBILITY 

Students must also be eligible to purchase a permit: 

-          Must be in good standing – no overdue fines, fees, or lost textbooks/Chromebook 

-          Seniors must have submitted Resume, Student Brag Sheet and Parent Brag Sheet  
   on Naviance or to their Counselor 

-          Must have a valid Texas Driver’s License – not expired, not a Learner’s Permit. 

-          Must have valid Texas Insurance – not expired, student must be listed as a driver,  
 car on MHS application must be on insurance policy. 

HOW TO APPLY 

All Seniors and Junior lottery winners will get an application sent to their school email in August.   Please check 
your email.  If you need more information, please contact Tammy Hampton. 
(tammy.hampton@springbranchisd.com) or Buffie Matthews (buffie.matthews@springbranchisd.com)   

PARKING ON CAMPUS WITHOUT A VALID PERMIT WILL RESULT IN TICKETING and/or TOWING AT 
OWNERS EXPENSE AND POSSIBLE LOSS OF FUTURE PARKING AT MHS. 
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